
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to share with you my experience with having Wind Turbines close to my home.   
 
According to James Neeld, I have turbines located at 2192 feet, 2748 feet, 4378 feet & 5043 feet.  From 
my front porch I can see and count 85+ with 51 being very close. 
 
At night it appears that I’m near the airport – with all the red lights flashing. 
 
The shadow flicker interferes with my everyday life.  During the time it is hitting directly on my house I 
am unable to be in the south & west parts of my home.  It is like someone is continuing to flash the 
lights on and off!  At times when the shadows cross my home and cross the yard it is a very frighting 
experience.  It appears that something is running across the yard.     
 
The turning blades on the turbines reflect in all of my west and south winds causing shadows in my 
home. 
 
At times it sounds like there is a jet airplane sitting outside my front door waiting for takeoff – only it 
doesn’t take off!  It just continues to roar until the wind changes directions or speed. 
 
I think that everyone involved in making decisions about the location of wind turbines should have to 
come and sit on my front porch and listen and see what happens when you allow turbines to be located 
so close to people’s homes. 
 
I would not have built my home here if I had known this would happen.  I only hope that those making 
decisions will stop and consider what is happening to those of us that are most affected by your choices. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter. 
 
Bonnie Rasmussen 
1852 Ridge Road 
Frankfort, KS 
 


